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Parish Pastoral Council Minutes
September 17, 2018
Location: St. Januarius

Members Present:	Ann Paige, Lou Tyrrell, Linda Mayton, Darwyn Jepsen, Jeanne & Bob Underhill, 	Marty Reynolds, Tim Hebding, Patsy Lentz, Matt Tette, Fr.Leo, Fr. Jorge

Members Absent:	Trisha Wilber, Sharon Peck, Fred Bonhag, Therese Hebding

Guests:		Hank Fox, Toni & Ray Woerner, Doug Skeet, Tom Murphy, 

Opening Prayer:	Fr. Leo 

Minutes:		The August minutes were accepted as written.

Agenda:		The September agenda was accepted as written.

Old Business:		- Retreat: Oct. 27 at Cobblestone Springs from 9 am to 2 pm. A sign-up sheet was 	passed around for the retreat and the Regional Pastoral Council Forums.
		- First aid kits: Fr. Leo will look into buying kits for each worship site. Ushers need 	to know where they are located.
		- Usher name tags for each worship site were dropped off at the Parish Center. Fr. 	Leo will find them and distribute them to the other three sites.
		- Fr. Jorge will post pictures and information about the items from St. Mary’s on 	social media. Pews are $100 each, regardless of size. The two contact points are 	the Parish Center and St. Jan’s church office.
		- St. Jan’s yard sale during the Grape Festival is Sept. 28, 29, 30. They always need 	help.
		- Information on the Year of Gratitude will be given at the October meeting.
		- Parishioner pictures are done at St. Pat’s and St. Theresa’s.	

Fr. Leo:		- The Parish Report will be mailed out soon.
		- OLOL goal for the CMA is $60,000+, a 3% increase over last year’s.
		- Buildings & Grounds Committee: Contact Gary for possible dates for meetings, 	email all interested people to find a suitable date for them.

Committees:		- Stewardship: the challenge is to get people more active in the parish. Parishioners 	may speak at masses to ask for help.	
		- Cemetery: a meeting will be held in November.
		- Social Ministry: a meeting will be held this coming Saturday.
		- Care of the Community: St. Jan’s held a breakfast meeting. One concern is the 	priests traveling in the winter. One suggestion was to go by school closings. 	Adoration will now be held every Wednesday from 7 to 8 pm at a different worship 	site each week. Thursday Adorations will continue to be held. Nov. 11 is the 	Community Dinner.
		St. Mike’s Care of the Community meeting will be held Sunday, Sept. 30.

Agenda items: 	Information on Year of Gratitude plans
		
Meeting ended at 8:15 p.m. with a prayer from Fr. Leo.

The next meeting is Monday, October 15 at 7 pm at St. Theresa‘s. 

Respectively submitted,

Connie Murphy
Recording Secretary








	






